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I am writing to you to show my support for BILL SB1131. Chintimini Wildlife Center 

not only provides vital services to the Wildlife of the Willamette Valley but key 

educational experiences for all ages. They provide services not found elsewhere and 

with the support of this bill will be able to expand their services in a way that will not 

only benefit the native wildlife but the general public and education of the next 

generation. 


